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9 May 1952

Dear Mrs. Rooseveltl:

I would be ever zo grateful if you would
be good enough to det aside some time when you
are next in Washington in order that my peopls
in CIA may bave the benefit of your cbservatiome
on your recent trip through Southeast Asia. We
are particularly interested in the thoughte and
reactions of the people themselves, and I think
you can help us understand them better.

Faithfully,

Yalter B, Salth
S /
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¥rs. Eleanor RooBevalt//
Park Sheraton Hotel
7th Avenue and 55th Street

| Yew York, New York
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